
 

 

 

 

May 12, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer 
 
In an effort to provide improved services to Venezuela, King Ocean will 
now provide weekly sailings with alternating arrivals into Puerto 
Cabello and La Guaira, Venezuela. 
 
Our new schedule is outlined below 
 

AS Fabrizia V-281 Departure Port Everglades, Florida Saturday, May 14, 2022 

 Arrival Puerto Cabello, Venezuela Saturday, May 21, 2022 

 
(Transshipment in Curacao on FS 
Ipanema)  

Warnow Beluga V-284 Departure Port Everglades, Florida Saturday, May 21, 2022 

 Arrival La Guaira, Venezuela Saturday, May 28, 2022 

 
(Transshipment in Curacao on FS 
Ipanema)  

AS Fabrizia V-282 Departure Port Everglades, Florida Saturday, May 28, 2022 

 Arrival Puerto Cabello, Venezuela Saturday, June 4, 2022 

 
(Transshipment in Curacao on FS 
Ipanema)  

Warnow Beluga V-285 Departure Port Everglades, Florida Saturday, June 4, 2022 

 Arrival La Guaira, Venezuela Saturday, June 11, 2022 

 
(Transshipment in Curacao on FS 
Ipanema)  

** Vessels subject to change without notice 

King Ocean thanks you for your continued support. 
For additional information please contact your sales representative at 305-591-7595 or 

customer service at csvenezuela@kingocean.com 
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